
	 	  Dear Nekesa (Harvesters),


	 Merry Christmas our beloved brothers and sisters! What a wonderful 
season to stop to celebrate our Creator God and our Lord and Savior Jesus 
Christ. This is the season where we can stop to remember the great gift of 
Love from our Heavenly Father that was given to us.


The miraculous birth of Jesus through Mary, a virgin, was the beginning of the 
ultimate sacrifice of love.


John 3:16 “For God so LOVED the WORLD that he gave His only son. That 
whosoever should believe in Him should not perish, but have everlasting life.”


When Jesus came into this world, he came to save every man, woman, boy, 
and girl - the Human Race. It was at His birth that a journey began that led to 
the salvation of each and every one of us. It is amazing how we can now see 
the miracle of small beginnings. Everything begins at birth.


In 1988 Doris Stotlar birthed the ministry of Bungoma Bible School here in 
Kenya. It was Doris and her faithful partners that started a change for the 
people of Bungoma. As the Ministry matured, it eventually  brought the 
ministry to the Street Kids. This ministry was transformative to so many of the 
children -  you have read their testimonies. Next, it grew into the 
development of the Bungoma Children’s Home.


Who would have known that the birth of a vision in Mama Doris’ heart to start 
Bungoma Bible School would grow into a ministry that is still saving and 
changing lives today!
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Merry Christmas! Celebrating our 
Lord and Savior Jesus Christ!
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Justus and Margaret 

Forever Grateful, 

Justus Ochuro

Now, as Bungoma Bible Ministry is still continuing to grow, the Lord knows the lives that 
will continue to be saved. As Margaret and I are serving Bungoma Bible Ministries, we are 
eager to seek continued growth in this ministry. We believe the Lord will continue to use 
this ministry to grow Christianity throughout Kenya and the whole of Africa. Just as this 
ministry has continued past Doris, we pray that the Lord will continue this ministry past 
Margaret and I.


Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support throughout the years.


Margaret and I have been privileged to successfully grow Bungoma Bible Ministries since 
Mama Doris’ passing in December of 2013. We have seen the number of children we serve 
in Street ministry grow by the hundreds. Bungoma Bible School is growing as we now have 
an online Bible School that is reaching beyond Kenya to train up church leaders and 
pastors. The Bungoma Children’s home is loving and educating the future leaders of 
Kenya. We have not had to turn away one child due to a lack of finances to care for them. 
This is because of the commitment that Margret and I had when we said YES to the call of 
the Lord to pick up Doris’ mantle for this ministry and because of your faithful support!


Thank you for being part of the impact, 
growth, and expansion of the message of 
our Lord’s unconditional love to the people 
of Kenya!
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